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GUIDELINES FOR SCHEME TO PROMOTE MANUFACTURING OF ELECTRIC 

PASSENGER CARS IN INDIA 

 

556. SHRI NARAYANA KORAGAPPA:  

 

Will the Minister of HEAVY INDUSTRIES be pleased to state:  

 

(a) whether Guidelines have been issued and notified for Scheme to Promote Manufacturing 

of Electric Passenger Cars in India (SPMEPCI);  

 

(b) if so, the details thereof;  

 

(c) the number of industries that has evinced interest in SPMEPCI; and  

 

(d) whether any investment has been made under SPMEPCI in Karnataka revolutionising the 

EV landscape? 

 

ANSWER 

 

THE MINISTER OF STATE FOR HEAVY INDUSTRIES 

(SHRI BHUPATHIRAJU SRINIVASA VARMA) 

 

(a) to (c):  No, the Ministry of Heavy Industries has notified the Scheme namely ‘Scheme 

to Promote Manufacturing of Electric Passenger Cars in India’ on 15.03.2024 to attract 

investment from global EV manufactures and promote India as manufacturing destination for 

e- vehicles. 

 

    First stakeholder consultation on SPMEPCI was held on 18.04.2024 which was 

attended by major Original Equipment Manufacturers (OEMs). 

 

(d):   No. 
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